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November  __, 2014
[Alicia Borrego-Pierce, Deputy Director]  (may need to change)
New Mexico Museum of Natural History Foundation

1801 Mountain Road, NW

Albuquerque, NM 87104-1375

505-841-2890
Re:  Rental of NMMNH Multi-Purpose Room during 2015
Dear Ms. Borrego-Pierce:  (change ?)
The New Mexico Mycological Society (NMMS) would like to continue using the New Mexico Museum of Natural History as the site of its monthly meetings in 2015.  As before, we have been using the first floor multi-purpose room in the “theater” style seating.  We would like to reserve the first Tuesday of the month  (7:00pm to 9:30pm) for the following 6 dates  during 2015:
· March 3
· April 7
· May 5

· June 2
· August 4
· September 1
· October  6
· November  3
We are skipping the months of January, February, July, and December. NMMS may decide to cancel meetings during some of the other months. If so, we will inform the Museum in advance so that you may utilize the space for other purposes. We agree to forfeit our reservation fee for any date for which we decide to cancel.

. 
A NMMS check for $200.00 is enclosed to cover the cost of 8 meetings (at $25 each) during the 2015.

In past years we have enjoyed accommodations at the museum and look forward to continuing our association.  Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

James Young, NMMS Treasurer

